[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening 9th grade families.  The PSAT 9 will be offered to 9th grade students on Wednesday, October 28th beginning at 7:30 AM.  Tickets will go on sale for $10.00 each beginning tomorrow during all lunches in the cafeteria.  There are a very limited amount of PSAT 9 tickets available, if your student is interested we encourage you to purchase the ticket quickly.  Thank you and have a good evening.  

